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Join our charity golf tournament for COVID-19!  
 
The Buffalo Bills are teaming up with our sponsors for a charity golf event. We need players and coaches 
to dust off those golf bags and work on their swing. We are doing this to raise money for those affected 
by COVID-19. Official bragging rights are on the line, so bring your game players. There is a chance for 
your name to be on the first-ever One Buffalo charity golf trophy.  
 
The reason behind this tournament 
 

● Donations raised will go to organizations working across multiple areas of the Buffalo region. 
● These donations will help supply health workers with masks and other medical supplies.  
● Local businesses will be receiving stuff like hand sanitizer, masks and donations to keep them 

running. 
● Supporting our local homeless shelters with essential supplies and food.  

 
As a part of the Buffalo Bills organization, we need to give back and support our community. Many 
individuals look up to our players. We want to show them we do more than play football. Spend a day 
playing golf and donating to help rebuild our community.  
 
Sponsors  
 
One Buffalo charity event will be associated with our sponsors:  

● Toyota 
● Gatorade  
● Pepsi  

 
Affected by the COVID-19 pandemic  
 
Business owners have stated that watching the Bills this season has been their bright spot in the dark 
world we live in now.  
 
“Watching the Bills every Sunday is something that I can look forward to,” said Franco Kroese, a local 
pizza owner. “In these tough times, the community looks up to the Bills for joy in their lives.”  
 
Who’s already signed up 
 
Terry and Kim Pegula will be out and playing in the tournament. Also, Brandon Beane and Sean 
McDermott will be out there trying to set the course record.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Quotes from our leaders  
 
“Golf has to be one of my favourite sports, and I can’t wait to see all the guys out there on the course 
instead of the field,” said Terry Pegula. “I know every one of these guys is competitive, so this should be 
a great tournament, and I love that we are doing this while raising money for charity.”  
 
“I couldn’t be more excited,” said Beane. “Golf is a whole lot different than football. I am an avid golfer 
and look forward to playing in this tournament and giving back to the community.” 
 

Where and when this will take place 
 
The tournament will be known as “One Buffalo 
charity golf tournament” and take place on 
November 16-17 at Cazenovia Park Golf 
Course in Buffalo, New York.  
 
Time to play! 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to continue to 
build our culture as a football team and a 
community. Let’s have some fun and, in doing 
so, help support our local hospitals, businesses 
and homeless shelters. We are all “One Buffalo” 
let’s show why through this tournament.  
 
Sign-up Link: 
OneBuffalogolftournamentsignup.com  
 
 
 
Bills Josh Allen at the Jim Kelly golf 

tournament  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


